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     Bingham Primary School 
      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 
      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 
        Tel: 01949 714014 

29.09.23 
Bingham Primary School Newsletter 2   

Dear parents / carers, 

The weeks are flying by and the children have been continuing to work so hard. Please 
follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter - This is where you will see lots of photos of 
the children and their amazing work.  

 

News from around the classes 

 

Robin Class (EYFS)  The children have been learning all about internet safety.  
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Swan Class (Y1)  The children have been learning about the festival of Hannukah. 

                                                          

 

The Barn Owls (Y2)  The children have been busy writing a dairy about life during the 
Great Fire of London. They were so good, I thought Year 3 had written them!!! 
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The Kingsfishers (Y3&4)  The children have been learning about tooth decay. 
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The Starlings (Y5 & 6)  In History the children are learning all about WW2. They have written 
some high quality diaries this week. 

 

                                           

 

 

Bingham Belief 

We are continuing to focus on the Bingham Belief.  
 "We believe that if we work hard and never give up, we can achieve anything!" 
Those children who are displaying the Bingham Belief have received a sticker. A child or 
children are chosen each week from their class and are able to have a drink, biscuit and 
share a story with me. Here is a photo from last week- who will be chosen this week? 
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Halloween Disco 

We still a few tickets left for the Halloween Disco for Thursday 19th October. EYFS and Year 
1-2 pupils will be at 4.15pm-5.15pm and Year 3-6 will be at 5.45pm-6.45pm. A drink and 
snack will be provided. Tickets are now available from the school office and are £3. We 
have sold quite a few already so don’t miss out! 

                                                                    

 

School Photos 

As there we a few children who were poorly on the day of school photos, we have 
booked the photographer to come back on Monday 9th October.  

 

 

 

Year 2 Trip to the Flintham Agricultural Show 

The children had an amazing time at the show. They saw combine harvesters, farmers, lots 
of animals, had a tractor ride and even an ice-cream. We can’t wait to go next year! 
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EYFS Places for pupils 2024/25 

                                        

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



7 
 

 

Macmillan Coffee afternoon 

On Thursday 28th September we held hold a coffee afternoon to help raise money for Macmillan 
Cancer Support in the school hall. Our Year 6 organised and ran the event with the help of the 
amazing Miss Wells.  You helped us to raise a massive £145 and there are still some donations 
coming in. This is a charity that is close to my heart, as I am sure it is for many others. Thank you for 
your generosity and kindness. 

         

 

Bikes and Scooters 

Please can we ensure that the children stop riding bikes and scooters, before they enter the 
school gate and only ride them when they leave the school gate.  

Thank you for your support in this matter as there have been a few near misses. 

                                                          

Have a lovely Weekend Everyone! See you on Monday. 

Mrs S Pask- Headteacher              

 

 

 

 

 

 


